Counseling Student Achievements

The following students were awarded “The Glen E. Hubele Scholarship” for the 2001-2002 academic year:  Audrey Lemke, Sherry Slankard, and Erin Yarnell.  This award goes annually to three graduate students in the Department of Counseling and Student Development.  Each student was awarded $1,899.87.

Cara Pschirrer was selected to receive “The Mary Cralley Vaupel Memoral Award for the 2001-2002 academic year.  The award was established to provide graduate students in the field of counseling with a one year membership in the American Counseling Association.

Listed below is the number of students admitted to the School Counseling and Community Counseling concentrations in the Department of Counseling and Student Development:

	Concentration
	# Admitted

	
	Female
	Male

	School Counseling (On-campus)
	18
	4

	School Counseling (Mt. Vernon Cohort)
	19
	4

	Community Counseling (On-campus)
	21
	2

	Total number of students admitted
	58
	10



In our department’s recent Follow-up Study of Graduates, alumni were asked “In which 

area isyour current position?”  Of the 40 responding, 6 (15%) indicated they were 

employed by a post-secondary or higher education institution, 13 (33%) were employed 

in community/agency counseling, 7 (18%) were employed in school counseling, 11 

(28%) were employed in a related professional field, and 3 (8%) were not working in an 

are a related to their degree.

